
HEllo from Kindercare!�

January was scheduled to be a short month, and ended up 
being even shorter than expected. However, we did our best 
at packing it full of fun! It was a pretty cold month, so we were 
able to spend a lot of time in the gym. We played games, did 
gymnastics and enjoyed some gym free time! Inside the 
Kindercare room, we spent the month doing science and 
building activities. For science we did baking soda and 
vinegar experimenting, imitation rain, different colour mixing 
experiments, just to name a few. For building we added some 
construction worker hats, clip boards and rulers into our block 
area, brought in new building materials, and even had some 
building challenges such as tinfoil boats seeing how many 
rocks their boats could hold. It was a fun packed couple of 
weeks! 

★ Valentine's Day 

Moving into February, we are hoping the weather will start to 
warm up, so we can finally make our way back outside! For 
Valentine’s Day at Kindercare, we will be having a party on 
February 11th and 14th. We will not be doing a Valentine 
exchange at Kindercare, instead we will be spending the day 
doing many fun games, and activities! If you have any 
questions about this please just let me know. 
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★ Friendly Reminder 

A friendly reminder that we follow the school protocols, this 
means we are also requiring all children to be in either 3 layer 
masks or medical masks. Sorry for the hassle, but we thank you 
in helping keep all children and staff safe, which allows the 
children to keep attending and for Kindercare to remain open. 

Looking forward to February and all the fun and adventures 
we will have! 

Love Miss Monica & Miss Mary 

KINDERCARE NEWS CONT'D

February 4 Inservice Day  
No School

February 11 $ 14 Valentine Parties

February 21 Louis Riel Day 
No School

Important Dates 



Mom'S Pantry�

Our next fundraiser will be Mom's Pantry. Please stay tuned 
for more information. 

VOLUNTEER INFORMATION 

The recipe for play dough and details of take-home toy 
sanitizing will be communicated by the teachers. Please note 
on occasion we will ask for something else instead of play 
dough to give the children different sensory experiences. 
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Text 204-690-0899 

‣If you need to send us a message in regards to your child. 

Email 

‣Miss Monica at Monica@resns.fastoche.ca 

‣Miss Mary at Mary@resns.fastoche.ca 

‣Miss Darcy at Darcy@resns.fastoche.ca 

‣Miss Renee at Renee@resns.fastoche.ca 

Didn't receive the Covid Screening Questionnaire? 

‣Text the word “questionnaire” to 204-690-0899 

Attendance 

‣Please text 204-690-0899 or email us if your child will be absent. 
Please include the word "absent" in your message and your child 
will automatically marked absent by the system and we will be 
alerted. This service is available 24/7. Due to Covid we also ask 
you to give us the reason why your child will not be attending. 

Children’s Information 

‣Please contact Miss Monica for a code to update your child's 
information on Fastoche. (Codes for Fastoche will expire after 2 
weeks.)

River East Scholars Nursery School 
323 Emerson Avenue 
Winnipeg, MB R2G 1G3 
204-663-6365 

HOW TO CONTACT US
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